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September 28, 2010 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Power Committee 
 
FROM: Terry Morlan 
 Director, Power Planning 
 
SUBJECT: Status Report on NEET Review of RTF Function and Organization 
 
A committee was appointed from the Northwest Energy Efficiency Taskforce (NEET) to develop 
recommendations for the Council about the organization and function of the Regional Technical 
Forum (RTF).  That committee is holding its first meeting on Thursday, September 30 to start the 
review process.  Council staff was asked to provide some background information about the RTF 
as it is currently organized and how it operates.   
 
Tom Karier, Tom Eckman, and Charlie Grist will report on the results of this initial meeting 
including the approach being taken and any agreements reached at the initial meeting. 
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